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September 12, 2024

Customers of Copeville Special Utility District (SUD) 

Board of Directors 

Notice of Commercial Irrigation Water Rate Change 

The Board of Directors met to discuss the water rates for commercial irrigation and their impact on the 
Copeville SUD water system.  After much discussion the District has decided to go away from the current tiered 
rate structure and change the rate to a flat $17.50 per 1,000 gallons.

Our existing Commercial Irrigation rates are:

0-20,000 gallons

20,001gallons & up gallons

State mandated regulatory assessment fee

$12.76 per 1,000 gallons

$13.76 per 1,000 gallons

½% of total water usage. 

Our new rates will be: 

1,000 gallons and up
State mandated regulatory assessment fee 

$17.50 per 1,000 gallons 
½% of total water usage. 

The new rates will be effective beginning October 14, 2024, and will be reflected on your bill which is due

November 10, 2024. Lakehaven Commercial Irrigation rate increase will be reflected on your bill which is due

December 1, 2024.  Please be assured that the Board of Directors is committed to providing all customers of

Copeville SUD with safe and dependable water at the most reasonable rates possible. If you have any questions 

or comments, please contact the district’s office at 972-853-4630.  




